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Lama Shenpen’s aspiration, on behalf of all students 
 
I have been asked to deliver a message on behalf of all your students in the Marpa Network 
worldwide. We miss being able to meet and talk to you but we remember your teachings 
about there being no separation in the nature of reality and that you, our Guru, are always 
present with us in our hearts. The memory of that relieves our sadness. Because of the 
wonderful technology of our times and the hard work of many of your students we have 
immediate access to your teachings on-line and can meet with each other as a family scattered 
though we are throughout the world. Our connections are deep and not in time and space – as 
you have taught us again and again – we sing the yogic songs you taught us – and feel your 
presence with us as we sing and dance in the great ganachakra feast offering of Mahamudra. 
Please continue to remain well, pervading this world with your loving presence for a long 
time to come. This troubled world needs that so much. 
 
Sarva Mangalam 


